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YEARS 3-6 CHRISTMAS SHOW 
‘SNOW WHITE AND THE SEVEN WINSFORD SALT MINERS’ 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Years 3 – 6 will be performing their Christmas Show, ‘Snow White and the Seven Winsford Salt 
Miners’ on Tuesday 17th December at the Winsford Academy.  
 
There will be 2 performance times 2:30pm and 5:30pm. Each child will be given ONE ticket for each 
of the 2 performances. You are welcome to swap tickets with other families or hand back any you 
don’t need to the main office. We can then give any spares out to families who need more. We will let 
you know via text when we have some and it will be first come first served. 
 
You must bring your ticket to be allowed in, please don’t just turn up. Please note babies and toddlers 
will NOT be allowed to attend.  
 
Children need to attend both performance times. We will travel to the Academy at 9:15am on a coach. 
Please can your child bring a packed lunch, drinks and a packed tea with them to have in-between 
shows – NO LUNCHBOXES please (everything must be disposable). The last show should finish at 
approximately 6:45pm and your child will need to be collected by an adult. If this causes you any 
difficulties, we can support with taking some children home as we don’t want anyone to miss the 
show. The children have been working very hard and we are so proud of them. 
 
SPEAKING PARTS NEED TO BE AT THE ACADEMY PLEASE FOR 8am – Miss Walker will meet 
them there. More information will be sent to those children. 
 
On the day of the performances, the children will come to school wearing their usual uniform but will 
get changed straight out of this on arrival at school (uniforms will be left in school for the day). 
Children will travel to the Academy in their costume and will go home in their costume after the 
shows. They must bring back to school the following day, any school owned costumes. We suggest 
that parents/carers bring their child’s coat when they pick them up after the last show as this will mean 
them taking less items to the Academy with them.  
 
We are so excited to see the children perform, if you have any questions, please email 
contact@darnhall.cheshire.sch.uk rather than phoning the school office.  

Kind regards, 

Darnhall Primary School  
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Sandyhill Road                                         

WINSFORD                                                      

Cheshire 

CW7 1JL                                                   

 

 

Telephone: (01606) 593315 

 

http://www.darnhall.cheshire.sch.uk/
mailto:contact@darnhall.cheshire.sch.uk

